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\.....,/ December 6, 1979

Mr. Joe Ptak
Activities Center IMU
Iowa Public Interest

Research Group IN RESPONSE REFER
Iowa City, IA 52242 TO FOIA-79-503

Dear Mr. Ptak:

This is in response to yuur letter dated November 16, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuaat to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of five
listed NUREG reports and any available additions and comments on each.

In response to your request, please find enclosed a copy of NUREG-0584
and comments on this report. NUREG/CR-0130 addendum is available for
purchase through the National Technical Information Service (NTIS), 5285
Port Royal Road, Springfield, Virginia 22161. However, you may also
obtain this report through the Division of Technical Information and
Document Control, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), Washington,
DC 20555. This price is $4.75. Also enclosed is an addition to NUREG/CR-
0130.

NUREG/CR-0570, NUREG/CR-0672 and NUREG-0586 have not been published yet.
The following months are the expected dates for these reports to be
published:

NUREG/CR-0570 February 1980
NUREG/CR-0672 June 1980
NUREG-0586 March 1980

You may, at the times indicated above, write to the NRC, Division of
Technical Information and Document Control, Publications Unit, for
availability and pricing infonnation for these reports.

' Sincerely,
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John C. Carr, Acting Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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